
 

Bulgaria Update 

It was great to be asked to work with 

some of the previous residents of 

Mogilino and their new support networks 

in Ruse, this October. James Hamilton 
and Mike Le-Surf delivered three days of 

training around self advocacy develop-

ment and the ground work for supporting 

community inclusion. 

The participants got very involved and 

learned a lot about Circles of Support and other ways of supporting people to live 

ordinary lives. The highlight of the training was a PATH (Planning Alternative To-

morrows with Hope) that helped people to think about their goals and the future 

for Bulgarian's with learning disabilities. 

 
We may be further down the road towards our goals in the UK. The 2001 govern-

ment white paper “Valuing People” has given focus to the needs and wishes of peo-

ple with learning disabilities. But we make as many mistakes in the UK as the rest 

of the world and we learn as much as we offer regarding the lives of people with 

learning disabilities in Bulgaria.  

Our current borough Equality and Diversity champion, Cllr Noelle, Hones is very 

interested in the lives of people with learning disabilities and we hope to change 

things in Brentwood as well as in Bulgaria. Watch this space! 

Exciting changes for Sawyers Church!! 
 

Theresa and I would like to introduce ourselves to you 

as the new Pastors of Sawyers Church here in Brent-

wood.  We have been at the church just over a month 

and have been working hard at getting to know everyone 

and all that goes on.  It has been great during that time 

to spend time with people from Frontline, chatting over 

coffee, having lunch and visiting Cafe Art.  We are both 

amazed at the great work that Frontline does in the 

community and are proud to be associated with this and 

working in partnership with the Frontline Team.  In my 

position here i don’t see my role as just a Pastor to the 

church but to 

the wider 

community and 

therefore 

would like to 

say that if you 

want to chat 

please don’t 

hesitate to 

get in contact.  

I am available 

at the church office on 01277 245832 or my mobile 

which is 07817 961558.  We wish you every blessing. 

 

Pastor Peter and Theresa Jordan  

Tuesday Club says ‘Au Revoir ‘to Gill 
 

Gill has been at the forefront of Tuesday Club since the begin-
ning.  Gill has now moved closer to her family.  Gill has remained 

a Director of Frontline and will visit often.  
 “Gill, these are some of the things Tuesday Club wanted to say  

to you” 

 

Blowing in the Wind 

 
On Saturday the 26th of September I walked into Chalk-

well Park, Southend where the Village Green Festival was 

being held.  The day was 

beautiful—golden sun 

with a soft breeze.  

There were colourful 

market stalls selling 

lovely, creative items but 

I had come to see the 

bunting and there was 

lots of it to see!!   

I looked up at the vi-

brant array of flags blowing gently in the breeze and my 

first thought was that I would never find our contribution 

amongst all this—even though we had sent over 300 flags.  

Amazingly as I looked closer I realised our flags were in a 

prime position and I could clearly see names and pictures 

on them that were instantly recognisable.  I felt very 

moved to see them in context and really proud of everyone 

who had worked so hard to make so many.  We don’t know 

if the record is officially broken yet but the chances are 

good, and they look wonderful! 

Well done everyone : ) 

PS they will be hung along the pier at Southend and we’ll 

let you know the details when we get them. 

Sharon Blackman 

Really good 

Always there to help 

A lovely lady 

A little lady with a big heart 

Wonderful to work wit
h 

gener
ous 

It’s be
en a p

rivileg
e know

ing yo
u 

 

Kind and generous 

Alw
ays 

smil
ing 

Very b
est wis

hes 

helpful 

Have a lovely time with your grandchildren 



If  you have any news that you would like us to feature 
on this page, please feel free to email us at... 

Tuesday Club Dates for Decem-

ber 2009/January 2010 

December 
1st December 2009 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

 

8th December 2009 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

 

15th December 2009 

Tuesday Club Christmas Disco 
Sawyers Church 7.30 

This is the last Tuesday Club before 

the Christmas Break   

Tuesday Club re—opens on the 5th of 

January 2010 

January 
 

5th January 2010 

 Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church 

 

12th January 2010 

Tuesday Club at Sawyers Church + 

The Spirit Health Club (Please speak 

to Jo or Jane if you would like to 

come along to the health cub) 

 

19th January 2010 

Watoto Children’s Choir 

Shenfield School 7.30 

This replaces the usual Tuesday Club  

Evening.  More information to follow 

 

26th January 2010  

‘ON THE TOWN’ 

Ideas for this evening include; 

Theatre trip - Pantomime? 

Ice skating 

Cookery 

 

If you have any ideas for ‘ON THE 

TOWN’ activities, please speak to one 

of the Tuesday Club leaders 

 

If you require any further informa-

tion regarding the above please con-

tact the Tuesday Club team on 01277 

233889 

 


